
Statement Regarding the Passing of Ravi Zacharias—ORLANDO, Fla., May 19, 2020

The following is a statement regarding the passing of Ravi Zacharias from Cru President Steve Douglass:

"Ravi Zacharias stood strong on the frontline of defending the Christian faith for decades. He brought profound
clarity to complex issues and helped many on our staff and in the Body of Christ. He will be missed, but we
rejoice that he is now with Jesus." 


